From: Rebecca Oliver

Sent: 09 June 2023 15:59
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Planning for Coity Road

Dear planners,

T am getting in touch in support of the application for a roof extension at 56 Coity Road. With insufficient housing available for local
families we will see schools and local communities suffer.

Also, having seen the plans for larger scale projects in the area, the extension to the houses nearer Coity Road seem modest.
Kind regards

Rebecea Oliver



